
 

 

 

 

Tickets for our Christmas production of  are now 

on SALE! 

 

Monday 13th December until Thursday 16th December. 7pm Start in the Main 

Hall. 

Tickets are FREE but this year we are asking members of our audience to make 

an optional donation on the night of the performance. All funds raised will be 

used to help us purchase vital equipment for future productions.  

Please use the link or the QR code to take you to our online booking system. 

Tickets will NOT be available on the night and MUST be purchased in advance. 

This is to ensure we are able to comply to all Covid rules. (As with all performances 

we would expect the audience to adhere to all coronavirus protocols including: being able to 

show a vaccine passport or a clear LFT test completed within 48hours of the event). 

Your last chance to grab a ticket will be 24 hours before attending the 

performance of your choice.  

 

https://www.trybooking.co.uk/BIUU 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you will be able to join us for what will be a truly incredible way to 

end this term and start the Christmas festivities. “Surfs Up”!!! 

 

Mr Ian Piekielniak  

https://www.trybooking.co.uk/BIUU

